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Resolution regarding Approval of Bid Award for Industrial Blvd. Waterline Bore

SUMMARY: Bids were received July 19, 2022 for the Industrial Blvd. Waterline Bore Project. There
were two bids received with Ironwood Construction & Engineering, LLC being the low bidder in the
amount of $974,400. The project will be funded by the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) and
Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery Fund (SLFRF). Staff requests approval to award the
bid to Ironwood Construction & Engineering, LLC.  A budget amendment is not required.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:  413-52390-934-003

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Award bid
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